
          ST JUDE THE APOSTLE  4th  Sunday of Lent        

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

Recently Deceased 
Bill Dunne  

John Tobin  
Sheila Dempsey  

 Anniversaries  

Stephen Speller 

Terry Orr  

Kate Mooney  

Eileen O’Callaghan  

Bridget & John Larkin  

Charles Dorris 

Fr Pat Walsh  
John & Margaret Waldron  

Laurence O’Neill 

Gay Morrin  

Mary Leonard  

Michael Mannix  

Deceased members of the Hannon 

Family  

Christina Kearney  

May Tighe  

Mary Roantree 
Eugune Curley  

Brian Mulvaney  

 

Months Mind 

Michael Conway  

As part of the new initiative of  St Judes 

Men's Shed,  internet help for seniors is 

available on Tuesday mornings in the 

clubhouse from 10.am.  Ring Joan for 

information 0868036703 

 
Please note to bank holiday 
weekend there will be no Taize 
Mass here this Sunday or no 
evening adoration on Mondday  
 
The Bethany Support group will 
hold their monthly meeting on Wed 
next 18th March in Room 1 at 
10.00am all welcome  
 
 

Easter Mass Bouquets are now 

available to purchase in Parish 
Office price €6  
all intentions from Mass bouquets 
will be remembered at our Masses 
here on Easter Sunday  

 

 

Parish Pilgrimage 
to Lourdes  

Joining with 
Dublin Diocesan  

Pilgrimage from 
7th -12th Sept    If 

you would be 
interested in 
traveling to 
Lourdes on 

Pilgrimage with a 
group from the Parish from 7th to 

12th September  Cost €719   5 night 
full board in the Hotel Solitude  

please leave your name and contact 
no into the parish office as soon as 

possible  

The local conference of the St 
Vincent De Paul Society wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the sum 
of €1125 taken up at last weekends 
Church Gate Collection Their next 

collection will be their yearly 
Advocate Collection which will take 

place on Sun 29th March(Palm 
Sunday )  

Mass times 

for St 
Patrick’s Day  

Vigil Mass on 

Monday 16th 

at 6.30pm  

Masses on Tuesday 17th 

March at 10.00am (Irish) & 

11.30am  

 
Volunteer Trip to Africa –  

Fr Jean Paul & Fr P J Cassidy 

Missionaries of Africa- (White Fathers) 

Fr Jean Paul & Fr PJ are Appealing  for 

volunteers to travel with them to Africa 

from 17th July to 6th August  

they currently have nine people who 

have volunteered they are hoping to 

have a larger group as the greater the 

number they bring the more good work 

they can do for the communities they 

will travel to. if you are interested in 

traveling there will be a information 
evening on Thursday the 19th March at 

8pm  in the Missionaries of the Africa, 

White Fathers, Cypress Grove or you can 

contact Fr Jean Paul 086 4539251 or 

cirhabjp@gmail.com or Fr PJ at Pj-

provirl@indigo.ie  

Full details are on parish notice  board & 

applications forms are available in the 

parish office 

Vacancy in Parish Centre for part 
time caretaker approx 8-10 hours 
per week  ( Different times each 

day ) if interested please call into 
the parish office for more details  

Taize Masses for Lent  

Please note due to 

Bank Holiday 

Weeeknd there will 

be no Taize Mass 

here this Sunday 

16
th

 March  

Remaining Masses for Lent will be on 

Sundays 22
nd

 & 29
th

 March  

Please use the Rossmore Entrance  

The Vocation and Mission of the Family in 
the Church and Contemporary World  
Ordinary Synod, 4-25 October 2015      

Pope Francis has asked for your help in 
answering a short questionnaire relating 
to  the Synod copies are available in the 

church porch or can be downloaded from 
our Parish Website www.stjudesparish.net 
completed questionnaires should be left 

back to Parish Office by Monday 23
rd

  
March  

Lenten Day Retreat 

Date: 21st March 2015 (Saturday)  
Time: 10am – 5pm 
Venue: Faith and Family Centre, Dal 
Riada House, Blackrock, Co. Dublin.  
Cost: €20 
Theme: “Seven Last Sayings of 
Christ” 
Preached by Fr. Aaron Vinduska, LC  
To book a place, or for more 
information, please contact the 
Faith and Family Centre, Tel. 01 
2889317; email: 
faithandfamilycentre@arcol.org 
 
 
The Catholics Bishops have issued a 
statement on the upcoming 
referendum on marriage copies are 
available in the Church porch or can 
be viewed on our website 
www.stjudesparish.net  

 Wednesdays in Lent in Terenure 
College Chapel Faith, Hope, Charity:    
Pope  Francis and Living the Joy of 
the Gospel   Wed 18th March 
7.30pm&Wed 25th March 7.30pm     
Each evening will consist of Input, 
Reading/Discussion Refreshment 
and will last for approx one hour 
the evening will be facilitated by 
Cathal Barry Journalist with Irish 
Catholic 

http://10.am/
mailto:cirhabjp@gmail.com
mailto:Pj-provirl@indigo.ie
mailto:Pj-provirl@indigo.ie
http://www.stjudesparish.net/
mailto:faithandfamilycentre@arcol.org
http://www.stjudesparish.net/

